
Steeton Primary School 

Summer Fair 

Saturday 14th of July: 10am – 2pm 
 

Can YOU help? 
 

We would be grateful to any parents or carers that can offer any help to make 

the school Summer Fair a fun day for all the school community. 

 

Here’s how you can help: 

 Volunteer on the day 

 Bake cakes, samosas etc. for the refreshment stalls 

 Donate a prize for the raffle 

 Do you have a business or hobby? Why not rent a table to sell 

your wares (£10 plus a raffle prize) 

 Is there anything else you can provide to make the Summer 

Fair a fun and memorable day? 

 

If you can help please get in touch with the Friends of Steeton at:  

07792252378 or sharmynkennedy@hotmail.co.uk 

 

This Friday there will be a non-uniform day at school for all the children. The 

cost will be 1 chocolate bar. Please remember that we are a nut free school and 

all chocolate must be nut free. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Fair! 

Thank you for your support. 
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